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CHARTER SCHOOL OFFICE 
ROOM 5N EB Mezzanine, 89 WASHINGTON AVENUE, ALBANY NY, 12234 
Tel. 518/474-1762; Fax 518/474-7558; charterschools@nysed.gov 

 
 

SENT VIA ELECTRONIC MAIL TO: 
krinercash@buffaloschools.org 

 
Dr. Kriner Cash, Superintendent  
Buffalo City School District 
65 Niagara Square Room #712 City Hall 
Buffalo, NY 14202 
 

Dear Dr. Kriner Cash: 

 
 
August 20, 2018

This notice is to inform you that on August 16, 2018 the New York State Board of Regents 
received an application to establish a charter school within the City of 
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